
 
         

 
                                   

                             
                  

 
                                               
                                   

                                           
                    

 
          

 
   

 
   

 
 
  

neighbourhood plans 

From: Martyn Davies 
Sent: 18 December 2017 13:56 
To: neighbourhood plans 
Subject: Hookhills Green Area Protection 

To whom it may concern, 

I wholeheartedly support the inclusion of the designation of Hookhills green area and play park as a local 
Greenspace as proposed by the Paignton Neighbourhood Plan and absolutely do not support the objections 
previously raised by the council and Torbay Development Agency. 

This is where we as a family live, we use this green space, this is a park where my children play, where my daughter 
attends her pre‐school. Greenspace is hugely important, people need a place to walk, children to play, people meet 
and chat whilst walking their dogs. It’s safe, it’s open and feee. And to develop on this land would have a devastating 
impact on this area and the people who live here. 

Please protect our precious Greenspace. 

Kind regards, 

Heléna Davies 
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